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My name is Rose Kaler, I'm a fourth generation Oregonian (My daughter is a fifth).  I 

oppose SB 1521.  It is so important that the parents have a voice via their school 

board and have the option to fire a superintendent.  We need to keep our schools 

independent of any State or Federal Laws. The only people that should have control 

over our local school districts are the parents and taxpayers.  We are the voice of the 

Oregon and deserve to be heard. 


